
Notice of Submittal of Proposed Rule to 

Legislative Council Rules Clearinghouse 

 
On May 25, 2021, the Department of Safety and Professional Services submitted a 

proposed rule to the Wisconsin Legislative Council Clearinghouse pursuant to s. 227.15 
(1), Wis. Stats. 
 

Analysis 

The proposed rules affect Chapters SPS 320 to 326, relating to legislative updates to 

the uniform dwelling code and manufactured housing communities.   
  
Statement of Scope 
The scope statement for this rule, SS 028-19, was approved by the Governor on February 
22, 2019, published in Register No. 759A3, on March 18, 2019, and approved by the 

Secretary on January 31, 2020. 
 
Agency Procedure for Promulgation 
A public hearing is required and will be held on June 28, 2021 at 11:00 AM. 
 

Agency Organizational Unit Primarily Responsible for Promulgating Rule 

Department of Safety and Professional Services 
 

Agency Contact Person 

Jon Derenne, Attorney, Department of Safety and Professional Services, Division of 

Policy Development, 4822 Madison Yards Way, P.O. Box 8366, Madison, WI 5370; 
email at DSPSAdminRules@wisconsin.gov  
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